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27th October 2023 
 

Closures 
School will finish at 1.00 pm on Friday 27th October for half term and reopen on Monday 6th November. 
 

CASHLESS PAYMENTS 
Please ensure that payments are up to date, especially school dinner bookings, as this can cause many problems with 
ensuring that dinners numbers and funds received must balance. Thank you. 
EVO should continue to be paid for by cash/cheque. 
 
 

School Photographs 
Photos will be taken on Tuesday 7th November. This is open to all pupils this year, as we normally just do Year 
1 pupils. The option to have family photos for siblings who attend the school will be available. If you do not 
wish to have your child(dren)’s photos taken, then please inform the school immediately.  
 

 

School Uniform 

Could parents please check that all items of uniform, including PE kit and coats, and all belongings are 
clearly labelled.  Thank you for your help.  Uniform is available from ‘Signature Works’ either online or 
from their shop or from ‘School Trends’ online.  Goods ordered online can be refunded/exchanged if 
required.  

   

Toasty Tuesdays 

‘Toasty Tuesday’ will take place in November.  Children can buy a slice of toast at breaktime on 
Tuesdays at 50p for 2 slices. 
 
 
Festive Fridays 
After the success of these in previous years, we will once again be holding these on the first 3 Fridays in 
December. More details will follow in due course. 
 
 
Poppy Appeal  
 On sale from Mon 6th November please bring cash :  Mixed Bag: £3.00 Wristband: £1.00 Slap Band: 
£1.50  Paper Poppy pin :£ 1.00 
 
 
Extra-Curricular Activities  
Evo Soccer begins Thursday 9th November forms already distributed. 
 * No other extra- curricular activities the first week back* 
 
 
PTA Meeting 
The next meeting for PTA will be Mon 6th November at 7pm. 
 
 
Dates to Remember 

30th Oct – 3rd Nov – School closed 

Tuesday 7th November – school photos 

Festive Fridays – First 3 Fridays in December (during school) 

 


